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On March 24th, we arrived safely in Tokyo! It was just in time   

If you'd like to support

one of our projects,

you can text:
jlucas to 71777

JAPAN
PRAYER FOR Our JUPC National Missions Division posts weekly


prayer points that focus on a specific prefecture of

Japan. We would love for you to join us as we cover this

nation of 127 million souls in prayer. Follow @JUPC 日

本国内宣教部 - Japan National Missions on Facebook

or @jupc_national_missions on Instagram to join us. 

Spring. God has been so faithful and good to us on this journey, and we  
are excited to be a part of what God is doing in Japan. Thank you for every  

prayer you have prayed over us and for your faithful support!

Our first service to attend in Japan was in the city of

Akishima (western Tokyo) at Haijima UPC.

For more updates,

follow us on Facebook

or Instagram:
@lucasmissionsjapan

to see the cherry blossoms, which bloom for only a few weeks each 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100079637632776
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100079637632776

